
Columbus Garden Club Meeting
St. Paul Lutheran Church-Wednesday, February 14, 2024
Coffee/Social 9:30-Meeting 10:00 am

Meeting called to order

Welcome and introduced this year’s theme:
PLANTING FOR OUR BIRDS ON
THE POST OAK SAVANNAH AND
MAKING A DIFFERENCE!

Pledge of Allegiance was led by Nancy Galloway
No flag at meeting, Members discussed bringing flag to
next meeting.
Club Pledge-page 201
Club Prayer-page 201

Janet Johnson

Nancy Galloway

Patti Schindler
Velma Harrington

Program
History of Ferns Presenter Darla Harris

Fern Plantation Nursery, Magnolia Texas was a NO SHOW x2-will take her off the
presenter list

Bird Baths for our Feathered Friends and their Importance
Presented by Janet Johnson

Business Meeting



Introduction of New Members and Guests-No guests or
new members-Members are encouraged to invite guests to
our meetings and outings.

Janet Johnson

Remember in your Prayers-Martha Jordan, Chaney
Gregory, Sharon Wagenhoft”s family

Janet Johnson

February Hostess Recognition
March hostesses were announced.

Jennie Pritchett

February Birthday Recognition Nancy Galloway

December and January minutes were read Jennie Pritchett

Treasurer’s Report-see handout Patti Schindler

Garden Angel-ballots were passed out and members voted
on Brenda Boehm

Debbie Braden

Committee and Hostess sign-up sheets were passed
around to be updated

Janet Johnson

Club Dues-Due to Patti no later than March 31, 2024, Still
$40 but $10 late fee if paid after March 31, 2024

Janet Johnson

Kingwood Garden Club is presenting a home and garden tour. April 19 10-4.April 20
10-4, April 12-4, contact kgc@kingwoodgardenclub.org

Spring Convention Abilene Tx, April 8-12, 2024

CGC Plant Sale is April 27, at Brookshire Brothers. Please start thinking about what
plants might sell at this fundraiser.

Pilgrimage-Brookwood
● We plan on eating lunch, shop the gift store and nursery at Brookwood.
● Other options, members can go to other nurseries

Flower Show III-Sept 30-October 3, Houston TX, Bayland Community Center



Committee Reports

● Youth in the Garden-Please utilize our high school students when working on
flower beds.

○ They need the community hours. Please give Wanda A, a 2-week notice
if you plan on using the youth.

○ This allows the youth to sign up using a QR code.
● March Program-Heat Loving Plants
● Newsletter has added Good News and Joy

○ Members can share positive, happy moments in their life
● Communication-Chris Schobel has purchased additional birthday, get well

cards to send out to members.
● Cheryl Rose-is working on a CGC pamphlet to be handed out to the public. This

will promote our club and bring in new members.
● Name Tags-sign up sheet was passed around to members wanting a new

name tag
● Sharon Wagenhoft-spoke on the Environmental school.

○ She suggested that we add tips on how to protect our earth from
contaminants.

○ Recycling practices etc.

The Lutheran church has new clean up forms and how to set up the tables after our
monthly meeting.

Door Prizes were drawn and meeting was adjourned

PresidentJanet Johnson
Date2/14/2024

Recording SecretaryJennie Pritchett
Date 2/14/202


